
Canteen Chatter 
Week 2 – Term 4 

 

MENU 

In Week 1 the canteen sent out a new yellow LUNCH MENU for TERM 4. If you 

did not receive one then you can get a new one from the canteen.  

We have removed SOUP from the menu however we have decided to keep the 

STUFFED POTATOES on the menu until the end of this year. 

Also we no longer have MUFFINS available.  

 

NEW MENU ITEM 

We have just received information about a new Flavoured Milk that is currently 

available. It is called NEAPOLITAN Chill and is now available for purchase at 

the same price as all the other flavoured milks  $2.20 each.  

This is not on the new menu because we were not told about it until after we 

printed the new menu. 

 

Non Stick Liner Fundraiser  

The canteen is once again doing a fundraiser to sell Non-Stick Liners that can 

be used in the oven or on the BBQ. We have sent home order forms this week 

that gives all the information about them. If anyone is interested in ordering 

some Non-Stick Liners then please make sure your orders are returned by 

Friday 3rd  November.  

 

Did you know that these sheets are also great for using when using craft glue 

because it does not stick and can be easily wiped off. It can also be ironed on 

when ironing appliqué, suede or quilting. Amazing!!! 
 

Apple Slinky machines – we still have a few machines left for sale at a cost of 

    $35 each. Great Christmas present. 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

I have attached our latest volunteer roster for this term. If anyone would like 

to help on any of the days please let me know. 


